
2024 CONSERVATION AWARDS PROGRAM 
 

 
If your district chooses to participate in the Conservation Awards Program in any or all 
categories at any level, the district must contribute financial support to the program through 
the Association of Texas Soil and Water Conservation Districts (ATSWCD). Please reach out to 
the ATSWCD at 254-778-8741 with any financial questions relating to the Awards Program. 
 
Each district with a state winning entry is responsible for costs associated with transporting and 
housing state winners in order for them to attend the Awards Luncheon at the Annual State 
Meeting in October 2024.  
 
We appreciate the past support and participation that districts have demonstrated for the 
Conservation Awards Program. In addition, we are proud of the opportunity to continue with 
this program and encourage you to continue recognizing conservation leaders in your district. 
 
The 2024 Conservation Awards packet can also be found online on the TSSWCB website at: 
https://www.tsswcb.texas.gov/programs/public-information-and-education/texas-
conservation-awards-program 
 
Please review the 2024 Conservation Awards packet carefully. If you need additional materials or 
require assistance, please do not hesitate to contact your field representative or send an email to 
awards@tsswcb.texas.gov. 
                                                                                                        
Thank you! 
 
 
Molly Christensen  
Communications & Outreach Coordinator 
Texas State Soil & Water Conservation Board 
1497 Country View Lane, Temple, TX 76504 
Cell: 254-228-7881 
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